
Select a Midcoast FIRE SAFE San 
Mateo County Representative

• Revised: 
• Fire Safe San Mateo County (FSSMC) - June 9, 2020
• At the June meeting, the FSSMC announced it will re-organize and the 

FSSMC President, Denise Enea, will become the Executive Director
• A Ten Member Advisory Committee is to be established

• The MCC is asked to select one person to be on that committee

• The MCC has had an ad hoc Wildfire Subcommittee for some 
time. (Currently: Michelle Weil, Gregg Dieguez, Len Erickson)

• MCC Motion: Len Erickson had said he would be the FSSMC 
Midcoast representative. He will continue to work as a wildfire 
subcommittee member and will work with the FSSMC to further 
define the Advisory Committee and work with the subcommittee 
to develop an action plan and report back at the June 23 meeting. 


